

## 'We are far more united and have far more in common than that which divides us.' Jo Cox

On Friday 16<sup>th</sup> June 2017 we will be holding a coffee morning as part of the national event organised in memory of Jo Cox and what she stood for. Recent tragic events in Manchester have also touched the pupils at our school and we feel it would be a positive way to recognise the importance of all communities working together.

Please donate a cake (nut free) if you can and pop along from 10am – 11.30am on the 16<sup>th</sup> June to help ensure this important message is one we support at Stanford. We will be also creating a 'What We Love' wall during the morning as a chance to remind ourselves of what we have in common and share what we love about where we live.